Hooksett Sewer Commission Workshop Minutes May 13, 2019

This workshop was held at 11:00am at the Hooksett Sewer Commission office. In attendance were Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Frank Kotowski, Commissioner Richard Bairam, Senator Chuck Morse, Clark Freise from NHDES, Rick Skarinka from NHDES, Don Winterton and Superintendent Bruce Kudrick. The purpose of the workshop was for all parties to discuss the possibility of tying Village water works to Manchester water works to help service the area of 3A. The possibility of Wal-Mart and Bass Pro connecting to pipe that Manchester Water Works would put in, to get these businesses off of septic and on to public sewer that could better support their waste needs. The Department of Environmental services discussed setting up a meeting between DES, Manchester water works and Manchester sewer. The DES would also like to contact CDM Engineering and ask them to come in to talk with the Hooksett Sewer Commission regarding their plans for the Manchester Water treatment plant. No decisions were made at this workshop.

Respectfully Submitted,

Frank Kotowski Clerk HOOKSETT
SEWER DEPARTMENT

DATE RECEIVED 5-20-19

INITIAL	COMMENTS
and a second	Control of the contro
ginner maiori de la companya de la c	
FKK	84

Workshop

Date: 5-13-19

PLEASE SIGN IN

Please Print!

Name	Title	
	h Kotowski	
Sid 7	Barnes	
Lukul	Paun	
Don h	Intator	
•	Freise DES	
Denuta	- Charle Morse	
Rick	Skarinka NHDZS	
Bruce Par	mly HWWTP	